Mike Hanson,
5555, Apple Valley,
California- 92308,
USA
June 02, 2010
Bobby Richardson,
5544, Apple Valley,
California-92308,
USA
Dear Bobby,
Thank you so much for your greeting on the occasion of Christmas. Greeting is so nice and I am really impressed by this. It is really unique and awesome as compare to other greetings that I have received.
Especially, the design and color of the greeting is so wonderful. The words concocted on the card are so beautiful and also very meaningful. I am going to forget the words on the card. I know that you have picked this one after researching a lot.
Thank and thank so much dear for this. I know that I am not going to have friend like event out of millions. Keep greeting on all the occasions and Merry Christmas to you too.
Please find the attached greeting of mine. I hope that you will also like this.
THANK YOU,
Your beloved friend,
Jesse

